
WIGGIN AND DANA 

Counsellors at Law 

October 1, 2015 

Wiggin and Dana LLP 

One Century Tower 
P.O. Box 1832 

New Haven, Connecticut 
06508-1832 

www.wiggin.com 

VIA FEDEX AND EMAIL (kevin.hansted@ct.gov; gary.hawes@ct.gov) 

Attorney General George C. Jepsen 
Office of the Attorney General 
55 Elm Street, P.O. Box 120 
Hartford, Connecticut 06141-0120 

Commissioner Jewel Mullen, MD, MPH, MP A 
Department of Public Health 
410 Capitol A venue. 
Hartford, Connecticut 06134 

Melinda A Agsten 

203-498-4362 
magsten@wjggin.com: 

Rebecca A Matthews 

203.498.4502 
rmatthews@wiggin.com 

Re: Eastern Connecticut Health Network, Inc. -Proposed Asset Purchase by Prospect 
Medical Holdings, Inc. - OHCA Docket No. 15-31216-486 and Attorney General 
Docket No. 15-486-01 

Dear Mr. Jepsen and Dr. Mullen: 

On behalf of Eastern Connecticut Health Network, Inc., in connection with the above referenced 
matters, we hereby submit a request for an extension to the sixty (60) day time period set forth in 
Conn. Gen. Stat. § 19a-486a( e) for filing the application for approval of the proposed asset 
purchase. 

The parties require additional time to evaluate certain terms of the transaction. Accordingly, we 
are hereby requesting a thirty (30) day extension of the application submission deadline to 
assemble the information required. Prospect Medical Holdings, Inc. joins in this request and will 
be simultaneously submitting the same extension request. 

If you have any questions or require anything further, please contact Rebecca Matthews at (203) 
498-4502 or Melinda Agsten at (203) 498-4326. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
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Sincerely, 

Wiggin and Dana LLP 

By~ 
Rebecca A. Matthews 
Its Partner 

;}ff,./} /)$ ByJ~ ._-· 
Melinda A. Agsten 
Its Partner 

Cc: Kimberly Martone, Director of Operations, Department of Public Health Division of 

Office of Health Care Access 
Steven Lazarus, Associate Health Care Analyst, Department of Public Health Division of 
Office of Health Care Access 
Kevin Hansted, Staff Attorney, Department of Public Health Division of Office of Health 

Care Access 
Perry Zinn Rowthorn, Deputy Attorney General, Office of the Attorney General 
Gary Hawes, Associate Attorney General, Office of the Attorney General 
Michele M. Volpe, Bershstein, Volpe & McKeon, P.C. 
Dennis P. McConville, Senior Vice President and Chief Strategy Officyr, Eastern 
Connecticut Health Network, Inc. 
Joyce Tichy, Senior Vice President and General Counsel, Eastern Connecticut Health 
Network, Inc. 




